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Notice of Meeting: Student Representative Council (SRC) Zero 2021 
 
Date: Monday, 6 December 2021 
 
Time: 6:15pm 
 
Location: Zoom 
 
Note: This is not a formal meeting of the Association. Policy of the Association cannot be passed 
at the meeting. The business of the meeting will consist of reports from executive members, 
reports from any other members who wish to provide reports, and discussion items. 
 
 
Can I come? 
 
ANUSA meetings are open to all undergraduate students at the ANU. 
 
If you wish to submit a report or discussion item, please send it to 2022 ANUSA General 
Secretary, Ben Yates at Ben.Yates@anu.edu.au and cc sa.gensec@anu.edu.au. 
Reports and discussion items must be received by close of business Thursday 2 
December. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 2022 ANUSA General 
Secretary, Ben Yates at Ben.Yates@anu.edu.au and cc sa.gensec@anu.edu.au. 
 
 
 
Ben Yates 
2022 ANUSA General Secretary  
23 December 2021 


